Year 9 Virtual Mock Interviews

We need
your help!
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We are looking for St Columba'’s College parents who are willing to interview students and
provide feedback on the following nights:

Tuesday 15 June
Wednesday 16 June
Monday 21 June

5:30pm to 8:30pm
Dinner to be provided between 7pm-7:30pm

We are looking for St Columba’s College Parents who are free

Location:
St Columba’s College

A current Working with Children Check is compulsory. If you do not have a Volunteer WWCC,
apply for free, via the following link. This must be processed by 1 June in order to be eligible
to participate.
https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/

If you are interested in assisting with this valuable program, could you please complete the
questionnaire using the following link by Friday 28 May to indicate your availability:

2021 Year 9 Mock Interview Parent Participation Program

Should you have any questions about the 2021 Year 9 Mock Interview Program, please do not hesitate to contact
Ms Marlene Amari, Pathways Leader or Ms Caitlyn Devlin, Innovative Programs Leader via the Front Office on
9337 5311.



https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdprl3qGhRrxHVHyCHh47qSAqmhKTzIfKgPgG6BZq9z6KYFmg/viewform

